
Dear Members & Families, 

 

I hope this message finds you keeping safe and well and that you’re all 
coping in these difficult times. 

We’re in such unfamiliar territory, which is causing unimaginable 
hardship, pain and sadness to so many people.   

We all long for the familiar and our routines and I, like many of you, am 
missing family and friends and in particular the many friends we’ve made 
at Alder Root. 

I have kept in close contact with both Paul and Head Green keeper Mike 
and they have both been working incredibly hard to make sure we have a 
great course to come back to when this is all over. 

In the mean time please stay safe and I, like you, look forward to 
returning to our brilliant golf course as soon as circumstances allow. 

 

Gill Chruszcz 

President A.R.G.C. 


